Dear students and parents,

Since we are only able to meet twice a week, class attendance and participation is particularly crucial to your growth and success.  I understand that some classes will be missed due to school trips and/or personal situations.  For this purpose, I have set up a copy of the lesson plan and homework online, so you may access these when a class is missed.  

The website is www.denverspanishhouse.com.  On this main page, you can scroll down to see “Recent Content” on the left of the page.  The most recently posted lesson plans are in this section.  They are labeled under my name, Kimber, as well as the class, “2nd/3rd Period Matrix”.  The date of the class is posted on the lesson.  You can also access it by clicking on the green tab down menu, “Classes”, and selecting “Lesson Plans”.  Select the lesson plan with your class name and the date you missed.  If you have any questions or trouble accessing the lesson, please feel free to e-mail me.

With lesson plans posted online, I expect absent students to take the time to read these over before returning to class.  If they have questions regarding the lesson, they should bring these to me and/or set up a time to speak with me outside of class.  Homework is to be completed the following class after their return (unless other arrangements are made on a situational basis).

Muchas gracias,

Kimber

Parent/Guardian printed name: _________________________________________________

Parent/Guardian signature: ____________________________________________________

Student signature: ____________________________________________________________

